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Welcome to our last Newsletter for the year.  

Regular Announcements

New Members:
The new Incorporated Societies Act comes into force in 2025. This
requires us to have those wishing to be part of the Association join
up. There is no joining fee.
You can request a Membership form by emailing us at
newlandspaparangiprogressive@gmail.com

Meetings:
Our October Committee Meeting was the last to be held for 2023.
Our next meeting will be on the first Tuesday in February 2024.
Our Committee Meetings will continue via ZOOM with the
occasional face-to-face get-together.
If you live in Newlands Paparangi or Woodridge and would like to
attend our online committee meetings held on the first Tuesday
of the month at 7.00 pm send us your email address so that we
send you the ZOOM link.
Should you wish to contact us during the break please email us at
newlandspaparangiprogressive@gmail.com

Wellington City Council:
The website https://wellington govt.nz contains a great deal of
useful information. You can have your say on a range of issues in
the section, Korero Mai.
If you find a broken council service, for example, a light not
working or a bus stop seat broken please register this with the
FIXIT app of the Wellington City Council.
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Don't forget to check our facebook page for latest news -  
https://www.facebook. com/groups/newlandsnz  
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News Headlines

Old Kenmore St Park: We have asked our city Councillors to find out what’s happening with
the site. We will keep you informed of developments.

War Memorial: The future of that intersection is still being looked at by the cycleways team.

Newlands Road Pedestrian Crossing: This work outside Newlands School was scheduled to
begin in September 2023. This has not happened yet. When there is a firm resolution to this,
we will let you know. 

North Wellington Voluntary Service Awards 2023: This annual awards function was held at
the Johnsonville Community Centre on Saturday 23rd September. The President of NPPA
James Bishop and the Secretary/ Treasurer Marianne Bishop MNZM were both awarded
Voluntary Service Awards. Congratulations! 

Christmas / New Year
Whether we like it or not this is coming Quickly now. So, from all of us to all of you:

Have a safe and happy Christmas and New Year
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